LWES SBDM FEBRUARY- 2014
LAKEWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
SBDM MINUTES
 FEBRUARY 10, 2014	

The February 10, 2014 regular meeting was cancelled due to inclement weather.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for March 10, 2014.


Signed:__________________________________________________,Chairperson


             _________________________________________________Vice-Chairperson











